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I strongly OPPOSE SB 1590 and believe the existing law fairly balances all interests.  

I believe that if the current provisions related to the towed watersports program were 

to be repealed it will result in significant bank erosion and damage to existing docks 

on the stretch of the Willamette River addressed by this bill, negatively impacting my 

property. 


